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To all our Families 
  

It’s that time of Year again to launch our second annual Project across 
school. 
                                                                       (Families Reading Every Day)  
 
 
Please join us in the School Hall on Monday 16th October 2017 at 4:00pm where the 
New Look Fred 2017 will be ready to greet you. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
“Hi I’m FRED 2017 – Come along and join me in Families Reading Every Day 2017.” 
 

 

What is FRED? 
 
Can’t remember or new to Steeton Primary School then the back of this letter will tell 
you what you need to know. 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.steeton.bradford.sch.uk/


What is FRED? 
 
Families Reading Every Day is a 4 week programme designed to help you get into 
the habit of reading to your child every day. 
 
How do we know that it works? 
 
Research shows that children who grow up with warm, nurturing and actively 
involved families: 

 Do better in school 

 Have higher self-esteem 

 Build better relationships with other children 

 Behave better 

 Grow into happier, more successful adults 
 
Please come and join us to find out more and sign up for the FRED programme. 
 
Last year over 96% of our Families took part – this year we are aiming for 100%. 
 
Remember when your child completes the FRED programme they will be able to take 
home their very own FRED with a different colour this year and a Read with Fred 
2017 logo. 
 
 
The sessions are at: 
 

 4.00pm in the hall and then back to classrooms to sign up to the FRED 
programme. 

Then at 

 4.45pm in the hall and then back to classrooms to sign up to the FRED 
programme. 

 
 
Please use the Red Table in the Shelter to sign up for either the 4:00pm or 4:45pm 
slot. 
 
Remember FRED wants all families to take him home at the end of the 4 week 
programme so you and he can continue to read as a family. 
 
 
Make sure your family is not one of the 4% who missed out last year and sign up for 

FRED  
on 

Monday 16th October 2017 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
All at Steeton Primary School and FRED. 

 

 

 

 


